
NOTICE 

           Please be informed that Shri Guru Nanak Girls Degree College  

           is starting English Speaking Course from 18.10.2023. 

 

                  Timings:-1:00 pm to 2:00pm ( classes will be conducted Monday,Wednesday and Friday.) 

                            interested students should deposit their fees in the office before 17.10.23. 

                                            

   Regards 

 

CPC SGNGDC 


